
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Princeton Municipal Airport Hangar Owners 

 FROM: Michele McPherson, City Administrator 

 SUBJECT: Notice of Construction Projects 

         DATE:        September 21, 2021 

 
The City of Princeton has awarded contracts for the following projects: 
 

1. Reconstruction of Taxiway A and connector taxiways along with the installation of medium 
intensity lighting (Knife River is the successful bidder), and 

2. Construction of the connection between 12th Street and 21st Avenue (Douglas-Kerr Under-
ground LLC is the successful bidder). 

 
Both projects are slated to start yet this fall.  Knife River will start September 23 on the reconstruc-
tion of the taxiway.  We do not have an exact date for the Douglas-Kerr project, but we do anticipate 
it starting a week to ten days after the Knife River project. 
 
The Douglas-Kerr project will, at some point, impact the entry to the airport as the project calls for 
the entrance to be re-aligned.  This work will likely occur next year as this fall’s work will focus on 
the removal of unsuitable soils within the road right of way.   
 
We have requested of both contractors that access to the airport be maintained to the best of their 
ability.   
 
If you have questions regarding the Knife River project, please contact: 
 
 John Glesne, Engineer – will be on site during construction 
 KLJ 
 701/271-5026 (office, direct) 
 701/936-5184 (cell) 
 
If you have questions regarding the Douglas-Kerr project, please contact: 
 
 Shannon Gwost (he/him/his) 
 Construction Inspector, WSB 
 320/241-9330 (cell) 
 gwost@wsbeng.com 
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